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Lathrop GPM Partner Ally Cunningham co-authored "Cosmetics Manufacturers Should Watch Out for PFAS

Developments," featured in Happi Magazine. In the article, they review the increased focus on PFAS by

regulators and offer guidance to cosmetics manufacturers for avoiding potential litigation. "…regulations

around PFAS are increasing, and their designation as a hazardous substance seems increasingly likely. At

this stage, the time to prepare is probably too valuable to pass up."


